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| Circular

Important to all Qualified Insurance Companies

With reference to the Council of Ministers Decision
No. (225) dated 6/5/1439 AH regarding the adoption of
the unified number issued by the National Information
Center (NIC) to be the identifier for the non-governmental
entities. Whereas, the implementation of decision has
started to all non-governmental establishments starting
with the old number (1, 2 or 7) to the new number starting
with the number (7).

CCHI affirms to comply with the procedures as
follows:

1. When an insured is added to an active employer’s
policy, the new employer number of the insured
will be used, and The Heath Insurance Document
Portal (HIDP) System will verify with the National
Information Center (NIC) data, hence all new
employer numbers will be automatically added to
the same policy.

2. The HIDP will not allow multiple employer
numbers on all new or renewed policy and
therefore the insurance company should issue a
separate policy for each employer number.

In case of any technical problems, you can contact
Eng. Ahmed Al-Shaalan on (011-2021369) or e-mail
(ashaalan@cchi.gov.sa).
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